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From: Graham Robinson

Sent: 24 September 2019 11:44

To: Karen Rose

Cc: Buckley, David

Subject: EIA - BU496/P - South Caldecotte - Request for Screening Direction from
Secretary of State

Attachments: 06-06 Supplementary Heritage Assessment JAC 23815 SHA 230919 Rev 1.pdf

Dear Karen,

Further to our previous correspondence, our archaeologist has produced a Supplementary Heritage Assessment
which may assist you in your assessment as to whether EIA is required.

Therefore, please find attached a Supplementary Heritage Assessment, which has already been shared with Milton
Keynes Council and Historic England. | would draw your attention to pages i and ii which provide an executive
summary.

We look forward to hearing from you in due course.
Kind regards,

Graham Robinson MRTPI
Associate Director
DLP Planning Limited

4 Abbey Court
Fraser Road

Priory Business Park
Bedford

MK44 3WH

m 07940 583921
t 01234 832740
f 01234 831266
email: graham.robinson@dlpconsultants.co.uk

DLP Planning Limited is a limited company registered in England and Wales. Registered number: 2604863, Registered office: 4 Abbey Court, Priory Business
Park, Bedford MK44 3WH and is part of DLP (Consulting Group) Limited. Registered number: 3161011.

Please note that the DLP (Consulting Group) Limited and its operating companies may monitor email traffic data and also the content of emails for the purposes
of security. This email is confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended only for use of the intended recipient. If you received it by mistake,
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distribute or disclose it to anyone else or rely on the contents of this email, and you should DELETE it from your system. We make every effort to keep our



network free from viruses, but you should check this email and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any virus which may be
transferred by this email. Thank you.

Please be aware that there is significant risk, due to the increasing use of cyber fraud by criminals, affecting email accounts and specifically bank account details,
Please note that our Company’s bank account details will never change via email. Please be extra vigilant and recheck our bank account details with the person
responsible for your matter before sending funds to us if you are in any doubt whatsoever. We will not accept any responsibility if you transfer money to an
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